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Notification of a Reserved Area for a Special Event
Public Notice is hereby given that pursuant to the Queenstown Lakes District Navigation Safety Bylaw 2018, Bylaw 
Clause 31 has been invoked to establish a reserved area to restrict all non-authorised vessels to enter the Roaring 
Meg section of the Kawarau River. During these times, a reserved area has been established for authorised event 
vessels only.

Reserved dates: 
•	 1 November 2024
•	 4 November 2024 to 8 November 2024
•	 12 November 2024 to 16 November 2024 
•	 18 November 2024 to 22 November 2024 

Back-up dates (subject to weather): 23 November 2024,  25 November 2024 to 27 November 2024

Location: Kawarau River (1km above and below the Roaring Meg power station)

Ground Control Global wishes to thank the river community for their understanding while filming is carried out on this 
section of the river. Anyone wishing to use this section of river are encouraged to call Supervising Location Manager 
Robin Murphy on 027 458 8257 for updated info on access and reserved dates.

Any correspondence in relation to this should be directed to services@qldc.govt.nz c/o QLDC Harbourmaster.


